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I 

understand 

the 

importance 

of peace. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

Mon 26th 
June 

Multi-faith 
week 

Tues 27th 
June 

Year 2 
School Trip 
to Skelton 
Grange 

Tues 27th 
June  

Year 5 Trip 
to The 
Yorkshire 
Sculpture 
Park 

Thurs 29th 
June 

PM - Year 
5/6 Spelling 
Bee (2 year 
5 & 6 pupils) 
 

Thurs 29th 
June 

Year 1 
School trip 
to Harewood 
House 

Fri 30th June Years 4-6 
Fitness tests 
with the 
sports coach 

Mon 3rd July Nell Bank 
Parents 
meeting 3:30 
in year 6 

Tues 4th July Y5 Science 
Fair 

Weds 5th 
July 

Nursery 
School Trip 
to Skelton 
Grange 

Dates  

The Feast of SS Peter & Paul  

We will not be celebrating the feast of SS Peter and 

Paul (a Holy day of obligation) in school on Thursday 

29th June. Father was unable to find a priest to 

celebrate Mass in school, as he is on holiday. 

Statement 

to live by 
Bishop’s Cup Football Tournament  

We were delighted that our under 

11’s 7 aside football team won their 

league. Leon Gunjal was named as 

player of the league for his 

sportsmanship and excellent football 

skills throughout the matches they 

played. We are very proud of all our 

players. Well done!  
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 Sports Day   
 
Weather permitting, Sports Day 
for Reception-Year 6 will take 
place on Tuesday 11th July. As 
has happened in the past, you 
are invited to join our picnic lunch 
and stay all day. The date to ask 
school to provide a picnic lunch 
has now passed.  
 
Nursery will hold a smaller sports 
event on the afternoon of 
Monday 10th July at 1-45-3pm. 
 

Parent Questionnaires 

Parent questionnaires will be 

sent out today. We are always 

keen to gather your views on 

what you feel we are doing 

well and areas you think we 

could further improve on. I 

would be grateful if you could 

complete the questionnaires 

and return them by Monday 

3rd July to your child’s class 

teacher. Thank you for taking 

the time to complete the 

questionnaires - your opinions 

are important. 

 

 Reports 

All children in school will 

receive an end of year 

report on Friday 14th July. 

A drop in session has been 

organised for Monday 17th 

July 3:30-4:30 pm, if you 

wish to discuss your child’s 

school report with their class 

teacher. 

 

Monies owed  
As we are approaching the end of term, it is crucial that all monies owed are paid in full – dinner 
money, school club, Nursery, trips etc. Thank you. 

 

Year Well Done 
Certificates 

Writing 
Certificate 

Merits Good Samaritan 

R Sienna Pearson Reggie Milburn Nate Wright Rio Morris 

1 Noah Manuel Ben Richardson Erin McKenna Neve Gacquin 

2 Oliver Ritchie Libby Charlton Patrick Bradford Sebastian Prescott 

3 Archie Else Heidi Lambert Orla Robinson Olivia Gacquin 

4 Maia Wright James Harrison Evie McKenna Dominic Ritchie 

5 Evie Hanson Néamh Eldahma Mollie Charlton John-Charles Mullen 

6 Scarlett Chorlton Ellie-May Shepherd Kai Parsley Patrick Sizer 

Lunch Time John-Charles Mullen 

Attendance Year 4 100% 

Punctuality Years 2,3,4,6 and Reception 

House Winner St. Patrick’s 

Head Teacher Award Bruntcliffe Sports Competitors & Jo Cox Dancers 

After School Club Sean Royle-Evatt, Isabella Breakell 
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